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Hemorrhagic dengue fever struck and hospitalized baby Rodolfo at just 
8 months old. We have had an epidemic outbreak of dengue fever; our 
region was the epicenter of the outbreak with a significant loss of life. 
Among our local Vida Community Center members we have lost Pedro, 
a 38-year-old father of 4 children and a sweet little 9-year-old boy 
named Angel. Our ministry team stepped up to assist each of these 
families in their time of need.

Little 6-year-old Kenneth has a fractured wrist and other medical needs. 
Pastor Angel and I met with his mother Dulce at the lab and LSMI/
Vida covered Kenneth’s lab fees. After the Lab, we walked to a medical 
supply store to pick up a special pediatric soft arm brace to be used 
in place of the plaster cast that was being removed. Kenneth gave me 
several hugs of gratitude between playing with his Hot Wheels.

10-year-old Sofia and her 12-year-old brother Miguel Angel are being 
raised by their grandparents. Both these children have medical needs 
that require lab work, MRI’S and other studies for their individual 
medical issues. The Lord opened doors for us to help them meet their 
needs. Their grandmother uses a walker to get around and they were 
extremely grateful to our team for reaching out and serving their family 
with the medical attention that they needed.

Extremely bright 8-year-old Elsie walked with a limp and needed 
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corrective shoes. We were able to get the shoes she needed 
and now she walks with sure footedness and dignity. These 
are just a few examples of love in action as we serve our 
communities. It is because of your care, prayers and financial 
support that we can reach out and meet basic needs 
during times of medical hardship. Though we operate on a 
shoestring budget we occasionally help marginal folks pay 
electric bills, lab work, medications, hot meals delivered to 
their homes, provide food staples called ‘Blessing Boxes’, and 
transportation for doctor visits.

Most of all, we bring families into God’s presence as we pray 
with them and we address their spiritual needs in the midst 
of these acts of kindness. Thank you for your prayers and 
financial gifts.

Thank you for your prayers and financial gifts.

Together We Touch the World,

All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those  

projects. If the need has been met for a designated  
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)
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